

Dear parents/ carers,



You are cordially invited to St Charles VC Academy's Safer Internet Day "Awareness Afternoon" on Tuesday 7th February 2023, in the school hall at 1:30pm with tea, coffee and biscuits.

Christmas is a wonderful time for most families and a lot of children get new devices in their stockings. Xboxes, Playstations, Phones, Tablets, Laptops, etc... the list goes ever on and these are all wonderful gifts that bring joy and access to a world of new experiences.

However, there is also a more dangerous and darker world awaiting your child on the internet that both they and yourselves need to be prepared for.

We will be going through many of these dangers and also how to make your child aware of these dangers and how to deal with them if they should come up. We will also have our local PCSO Fiona McDonald to give the point of view of the Police as well.

If you wish to attend, please contact the office to let them know. This is because we intend to finish at 3:00 pm and therefore allow children to be sent home with parents at that time.

Many thanks and we look forward to seeing you on the 7th of February.

Mr M Boswell KS2 Phase Leader & Computing Coordinator.

Mrs M Longman Safeguarding & Child Protection Officer

St Charles' Voluntary Catholic Academy Norfolk Street, Hull, HU2 9AA Tel. 01482 326610 Email. admin@stchull.org www.stchull.org Executive Head/CEO.

Mrs Karen Siedle



